
ANDREA FITZGERALD 
 

Andrea is a professionally trained Full Spectrum Doula.  Birth, 
Postpartum and Death.  Andrea serves her communities in 
Whatcom, Skagit and Island Counties with compassion, 
practical knowledge and resources to care for their own.  An 
Advocate with the National End of Life Doula Association and 
the National Home Funeral Alliance, she is also a 
Bereavement and Vigil Volunteer at Whatcom Hospice and 
Radiant Heart Aftercare for Pets.  She is as a WA State 
Certified PC, a First Steps ACP, Green Burial Facilitator, and is 

a "No One Dies Alone" (NODA) Course Facilitator.  
 

 

WYVONNE RAY 

“I am interested in having an opportunity to volunteer and 
work as a full board member. I am a current member of 
PMA (and board alternate!) and strongly believe in the 
mission and vision statements. Also, I am now serving on 
your Equity and Inclusion committee. 
  
I am a Registered Nurse Consultant/Case Manager who 

retired from the City of Seattle Aging and Disability Case Management Program in 
2019. The population we served was diverse in age, ethnicity, and gender.  I am a 
Seattle Native and graduate from The University of Washington Nursing School.  I 
believe my professional and personal background in working with all persons of color 
in the Greater Seattle area and community settings will be an asset to your 
organization.” 
 

KATY ROBERTS 

“After working for a branding/marketing company many 
years ago, I spent six years managing a natural health clinic 
with 10+ providers.  After completing my own home remodel 
and spending 1.5 years as a stay at home mom, I began my 
real estate career.  I'm passionate about providing service to 
people when they're making very big life decisions.  I now 
have two children, volunteer with Program for Early Parent 
Support (PEPS) regularly, and serve on my son's non-profit 
preschool board.  I've been called a "Jack of all trades", 

MacGyver, and community builder, and believe that I can serve the board well.   



 
It would be an honor to join the People's Memorial Association board.  Having 
experienced and planned several end-of-life arrangements, I have first-hand 
knowledge of how powerful it can be to have guidance, clarity, and compassion from 
those providing services.  As a member, I am excited to promote the association to 
my own network, especially knowing that many of my peers do not have their affairs 
in order.  I am looking forward to the opportunity to work with a diverse group of 
individuals who are focusing on providing affordable options to ALL people.  It is 
clear that PMA is a dynamic organization with opportunity for high impact, and I 
would be thrilled to contribute to its success and growth.” 
 

SCOTT SEGEL  

“I would like to express my interest in filling the open board 
alternate position with the People’s Memorial Association.  I 
have a background in the not-for-profit cooperative financial 
institution industry and would love the opportunity to lend 
my skills to PMA.  In addition, I have volunteered on board 
positions where I held the board president role for seven 
years and effectively communicate with the volunteer board 
of directors of my employer.  I look forward to the chance to 
serve the PMA community!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*To learn more about our active board members, please visit 
https://peoplesmemorial.org/aboutpma/team.html  

https://peoplesmemorial.org/aboutpma/team.html

